
IN MEMORIAM 

Fr. J. Lambert Dorn, S. J. 

May 27, 1979 

Dean of our coastal ornithologists, Father Dorn, 

through his many years, brought a knowledge of Alabama's 

bird1ife and its appreciation to countless numbers of those 

who had the opportunity to know him and to share the great 

amount of information he had about our coastal birdlife. 

He was also compiler of the Mobile Christmas Bird Count for 

many years and an observer for the Breeding Bird Survey 

of the U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service since that project 

was extended to Alabama in 1966. His contributions to 

ornithology are attested by the numerous records reported 

under his name; and, although he will be greatly missed, 

the knowledge, appreciation and enjoyment of our natural 

world that he stimulated will long endure for the benefit 

of future generations. AOS extends its deepest sympathy 

to his family and many friends. 
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